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2016 Contributions 
      Just a reminder....in order for contributions to be credited for the 
2016 tax year, they must be either mailed to the church with a USPS 
postmark not later than December 31, 2016 or received by the church 
office before 4:00 p.m., December 30, 2016.  Contributions received 
after that will be credited to 2017. 

Turn in Give Aloha Receipts 
 We still have about 5 outstanding receipts.  
Remember, Foodland does not give us the names of 
donors.  If you would like credit for 2016, please turn in 
your Foodland receipt right away, so we may credit your giving 
statement.  You may place it in the offering plate or mail it to the church 
office.  Mahalo for your support!            --Paula Yamamoto 

2017 Stewardship Pledges - “Go and do the same.” Luke 10:37 
 If you have not yet turned in your 
pledge card for 2017, please place it in the 
Sunday offering plate or mail it to the 

church office.  If you need another one, please see an usher.  Through the 
ministries at NCC, let us share our love with the world in gratitude for all 
that God has given us. 

Dollars and Sense 
 The 2017 Proposed Budget will be presented at 
the Dollars and Sense session on Sunday, January 15 
after the 9 a.m. worship service in the sanctuary. 

Floral Offering 
 Honor a loved one or celebrate a special occasion with a 
floral offering!  Reserve your Sunday on the Flower Chart 
found on the Fellowship Lanai or call the church office. 

NCC News 
December 25, 2016



Mahalo to Boy Scouts Troop 201! 
 Thank you to BSA Troop 201 who handcrafted 30 beautiful 
kadomatsu for our homebound members.  Each kadomatsu was 
made with tender loving care, and they were received by our 
members with much joy and happiness!  Thank you to Ohana 
Ministry and other volunteers who helped deliver the 
kadomatsu. 

Adult Study 
 The Wednesday evening lectionary class will resume on 
January 4, 2017, and the Sunday “History of Christianity” 
class will resume on January 8, 2017.  Both classes are led 
by Neal MacPherson. 

Outdoor Lanai Furniture Needed 
 The second floor lanai furniture has been used extensively after 
many long years and direly needs replacement.  If anyone has any used 
ones that are still in good condition (or even new ones) and would like to 
donate it to the church, they will be put to good use and much 
appreciated.  Please contact anyone on the Board of Trustees.  Mahalo! 

Knitted Caps for Homebound and Care Facilities 
    Ayako Iwaoka and June Nishimura have knitted over 25 caps for 
residents at nursing facilities, care home, and homebound, in addition 
to caps knitted by Katsuko Nomi. 
    Notify any Nichigobu (Japanese speaking) members or supporters to 
request knitted caps.     --Dorothy Kusumoto, tel. 230-7031 


